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8. Working in Partnership 
 
A report on working in partnership with East Devon District Council, to develop a joint 
strategy designed to deliver maximum savings from joining up management arrangements 
with East Devon District council was considered at Full Council on 10 December 2009. Mark 
Williams the CEO at East Devon District Council, our prospective partner in the shared 
services initiative will present why he thinks the partnering arrangement is a good thing for 
both councils. 
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